STATE OF OKLAHOMA
FIREFIGHTERS PENSION AND RETIREMENT SYSTEM

April 1, 2021

Dear Fire Chief:

On March 19, 2021, the Board of Trustees (the “Board”) of the Oklahoma Firefighters
Pension and Retirement System (“OFPRS”) met at their regularly scheduled meeting where they
considered the physician for the Board.

The physician for the Board is responsible for the approval of all physical examinations
performed on candidate firefighters prior to employment as a paid firefighter in a participating
municipality. This physical examination is performed pursuant to Title 11 O.S. §49-116 and as
further clarified in OAC Title 270:10-1-5.

Effective immediately, the Board selected Dr. Isaac Ilaoa, with Your Health and
Wellness, as the physician for the Board. Dr. Ilaoa brings a wealth of knowledge in this field
and will personally oversee physical examinations performed in his office.

Attached you will find information where you can schedule physicals directly with Dr.
Ilaoa going forward. I believe you will find him knowledgeable, engaging, and eager to serve
the firefighters of Oklahoma in this role.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Best Regards,

Sz

Chase Rankin
Executive Director
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Contact Information

To schedule an appointment

—~ Call: (405)730-6990
— Text: (405)544-5152

For more information
— Website: Yourhealthok.com

Primary Address for Firefighter Physicals
— 400 N Eastern Ave, Moore OK 73160



